
TOWN OF HADDAM 
CONSERVATION COMMISSION 

COMMUNITY CENTER 
7 CANDLEWOOD HILL ROAD, HIGGANUM 

WEDNESDAY, 24 OCTOBER 2018, AT 7:00 P.M. 
 
 
 

 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELATION 

 

THE 24 OCTOBER 2018 MEETING 

 

OF THE CONSERVATION COMMISSION 

 

HAS BEEN CANCELED. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

THE NEXT MEETING IS SCHEDULED FOR 
 
 

WEDNESDAY, 28 NOVEMBER 2018, AT 7:00 P.M., 
 
 

COMMUNITY CENTER, 
 
 

7 CANDLEWOOD HILL ROAD, HIGGANUM. 
 
 
 
 
 

Please note that meetings are subject to cancelation. 

 


